The Chairman, Atomic Energy Commission

SUBJECT:

Approval for Operation GREENHOUSE

REFERENCE:

Memo for the Special Committee of the National Security Council on Atomic Energy from Executive Secretary, NSC, same subject, dated January 24, 1951

Pursuant to your approval, as of January 30, 1951, the enclosure to the reference memorandum, as revised, was submitted to the President for his consideration on February 1, 1951.

The President has this date approved the recommendation of the Special Committee of the National Security Council on Atomic Energy contained in revised paragraph 6 of the enclosure to the reference memorandum.

Su basic memo to NSC, 1/19/51 S. Everett Glea 4 revision of PV, 1/24/51.

Acting Executive Secretary

Received in Office of Chairman

Date 2/2/5/ Time 11:30